0ttawa Dec 22nd,I1908.

Sir”‘

In reply to your letter of the I6th inst.

I have to say that we have no correspondence in this
pepartuent relating to thé allottgment of the parcel
of lan@ in the White Whale or Vabamun Lake Indian
Reservo\No;ISSB for Mission purposes,neither do we

know positively of the exact location of the yission.

Your obedient servant

Secratary.

Rev.A.Sutherland, r-z
gen 'l Secretary

Missionary Dept.,
The rethodist chureh,Toronto.

' Dept. of Indian & Northern Affairs, Lett '
‘ erbook
3 December 1908 - 26 December 1908: (R.G. 10,‘ Goluu 5222)
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